
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 School will be open from 8:55am – 3:15pm to 

provide care for children who are vulnerable, 

and for children whose parents/carers are critical 

to the Covid-19 response.   

 We will be offering both a breakfast and after 

school club for children of key workers only. 

Normal charges will apply. 

 Children who are entitled to a free school meal 

are to collect their pre-ordered packed lunch at 

12pm from the school office.  

Please note that these arrangements are 

subject to change based on guidance from the 

government and the school’s staffing capacity. 
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